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Geographies of Migration Richard Wright 2018-02-02
Migration is an enormously broad topic of academic
enquiry engaging researchers from many different social
science disciplines. A wide variety of contributors from
across the globe capture some of the methodological and
conceptual range of migration research in the discipline
of Geography today. This volume covers a large area
geographically and in the expanse of subject areas
involved: eighteen chapters investigate migration from,
to, or within at least fifteen countries, with several
sections spanning multiple places and scales. Many
chapters are deeply concerned with vulnerable
populations, which is not only a characteristic of much
immigration scholarship but also one that connects with
other areas of geography. The study of geographical
assertions of sovereign power via the discourses of
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disorder, chaos, and crisis, shows that in these
transnational times, national power is being violently
reasserted, on, within, and beyond international
borders. Other important topics covered include
migration and climate change, "illegality", security,
government policy, labor, family, and sexual
orientation. This book was previously published as a
special issue of Annals of the Association of American
Geographers.
Cities of the Global South Reader Faranak Miraftab
2014-10-10 The Cities of the Global South Reader adopts
a fresh and critical approach to the fi eld of
urbanization in the developing world. The Reader
incorporates both early and emerging debates about the
diverse trajectories of urbanization processes in the
context of the restructured global alignments in the
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last three decades. Emphasizing the historical legacies
of colonialism, the Reader recognizes the entanglement
of conditions and concepts often understood in binary
relations: first/third worlds, wealth/poverty,
development/underdevelopment, and inclusion/exclusion.
By asking: “whose city? whose development?” the Reader
rigorously highlights the fractures along lines of
class, race, gender, and other socially and spatially
constructed hierarchies in global South cities. The
Reader’s thematic structure, where editorial
introductions accompany selected texts, examines the
issues and concerns that urban dwellers, planners, and
policy makers face in the contemporary world. These
include the urban economy, housing, basic services,
infrastructure, the role of non-state civil societybased actors, planned interventions and contestations,
the role of diaspora capital, the looming problem of
adapting to climate change, and the increasing spectre
of violence in a post 9/11 transnational world. The
Cities of the Global South Reader pulls together a
diverse set of readings from scholars across the world,
some of which have been written specially for the
volume, to provide an essential resource for a broad
interdisciplinary readership at undergraduate and
postgraduate levels in urban geography, urban sociology,
and urban planning as well as disciplines related to
international and development studies. Editorial
commentaries that introduce the central issues for each
theme summarize the state of the field and outline an
associated bibliography. They will be of particular
value for lecturers, students, and researchers, making
the Cities of the Global South Reader a key text for
those interested in understanding contemporary
urbanization processes.
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The Role of Productivity, Transportation Costs, and
Barriers to Intersectoral Mobility in Structural
Transformation Cem Karayalcin 2015-04-30 The process of
economic development is characterized by substantial
reallocations of resources across sectors. In this
paper, we construct a multi-sector model in which there
are barriers to the movement of labor from lowproductivity traditional agriculture to modern sectors.
With the barrier in place, we show that improvements in
productivity in modern sectors (including agriculture)
or reductions in transportation costs may lead to a rise
in agricultural employment and through terms-oftrade
effects may harm subsistence farmers if the traditional
subsistence sector is larger than a critical level. This
suggests that policy advice based on the earlier
literature needs to be revised. Reducing barriers to
mobility (through reductions in the cost of skill
acquisition and institutional changes) and improving the
productivity of subsistence farmers needs to precede
policies designed to increase the productivity of modern
sectors or decrease transportation costs.
Soil Organic Carbon Food and Agriculture Organization of
the United Nations 2018-07-18 The publication was
launched at the Global Symposium on Soil Organic Carbon
(GSOC) held at FAO headquarters (Rome, 21-23 March
2017). It provides an overview to decision-makers and
practitioners of the main scientific facts and
information regarding the current knowledge and
knowledge gaps on Soil Organic Carbon. It highlights how
better information and good practices may be implemented
to support ending hunger, adapting to and mitigating
climate change and achieving overall sustainable
development.
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Salafism and Political Order in Africa Sebastian
Elischer 2021-08-05 Violent Islamic extremism is
affecting a growing number of countries in sub-Saharan
Africa. In some, jihadi Salafi organizations have
established home bases and turned into permanent
security challengers. However, other countries have
managed to prevent the formation or curb the spread of
homegrown jihadi Salafi organizations. In this book,
Sebastian Elischer provides a comparative analysis of
how different West and East African states have engaged
with fundamentalist Muslim groups between the 1950s and
today. In doing so, he establishes a causal link between
state-imposed organizational gatekeepers in the Islamic
sphere and the absence of homegrown jihadi Salafism.
Illustrating that the contemporary manifestation of
violent Islamic extremism in sub-Saharan Africa is an
outcome of strategic political decisions that are deeply
embedded in countries' autocratic pasts, he challenges
conventional notions of statehood on the African
continent, and provides new insight into the evolving
relationships between secular and religious authority.
The Neoliberal Diet Gerardo Otero 2018-10-03 Why are
people getting fatter in the United States and beyond?
Mainstream explanations argue that people simply eat too
much “energy-dense” food while exercising too little. By
swapping the chips and sodas for fruits and vegetables
and exercising more, the problem would be solved. By
contrast, The Neoliberal Diet argues that increased
obesity does not result merely from individual food and
lifestyle choices. Since the 1980s, the neoliberal turn
in policy and practice has promoted trade liberalization
and retrenchment of the welfare regime, along with
continued agricultural subsidies in rich countries.
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Neoliberal regulation has enabled agribusiness
multinationals to thrive by selling highly processed
foods loaded with refined flour and sugars—a diet that
originated in the United States—as well as meat. Drawing
on extensive empirical data, Gerardo Otero identifies
the socioeconomic and political forces that created this
diet, which has been exported around the globe, often at
the expense of people’s health. Otero shows how statelevel actions, particularly subsidies for big farms and
agribusiness, have ensured the dominance of processed
foods and made healthful fresh foods inaccessible to
many. Comparing agrifood performance across several
nations, including the NAFTA region, and correlating
food access to class inequality, he convincingly
demonstrates the structural character of food production
and the effect of inequality on individual food choices.
Resolving the global obesity crisis, Otero concludes,
lies not in blaming individuals but in creating statelevel programs to reduce inequality and make healthier
food accessible to all.
The Survivor Story of Arnelle Arnelle M. Cruz 2019-11-21
This compelling true story follows a young girl whose
life was torn apart by the civil war in Liberia, leaving
her with nothing but the hope to survive. Her
unforgettable true story will take you on a journey of
fear, panic and confusion. With no way out, she and her
family must find a way to stay alive. As she struggles,
becoming a refugee is something all too new for her but
staying alive is the only hope she has.
Aid for Trade at a Glance 2017 Promoting Trade,
Inclusiveness and Connectivity for Sustainable
Development OECD 2017-07-11 This edition focuses on
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trade connectivity, which is critical for inclusiveness
and sustainable development. Physical connectivity
enables the movement of goods and services to local,
regional and global markets.
Specialised Anti-Corruption Institutions Review of
Models OECD 2008-03-12 International anti-corruption
treaties, including the UN Convention against
Corruption, require member states to establish two types
of anti-corruption institutions – one to prevent
corruption and the other to combat corruption through
law ...
Embracing Disruptive Coherence Kathleen T. Talvacchia
2019-04-18 Does anyone need to come out anymore? Queer
theory has challenged the idea of coming out as
problematic for its false binary and essentialized
version of identity. If gender is a socially constructed
performativity, then what does coming out mean? At the
same time, we live in a society that still struggles
with structures of power that define what is considered
normal and sanctions those who transgress. The
intersectionality of gender with race, class, ethnicity,
nationality, abilities, religion, age and other
positional markers challenge a simplified belief that
coming out is not necessary. Therefore, in the lived
experience of many persons coming out still matters.
This book initiates a different theological conversation
about coming out. It argues that rather than the
declaration of an identity category, coming out can be
understood as the erotic ethical practice of truthtelling. The formation of conscience and moral integrity
embody the two pillars of this erotic practice. Coming
out understood as “disruptive coherence” is the erotic
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ethical practice of truth-telling grounded in our
deepest desires to be known authentically in community.
Tony Rinaudo Johannes Dieterich 2018-05-25 The
Australian agronomist Tony Rinaudo revolutionized
reforestation in Africa with Farmer Managed Natural
Regeneration (FMNR). His method is based on deploying
tree stumps and roots that still grow even in degraded
landscapes: thanks to the protection and care of the
shoots, the original tree population can be regenerated
without major financial costs. The method is now
successfully applied in at least 24 African countries.
Where the desert was still expanding 20 years ago,
farmers reforest large areas with FMNR: in Niger alone
seven million hectares of land were already restored in
this way. Up to 700 million people will possibly be
obliged to leave their homelands during the next three
decades because of increasing desertification in the
landscapes where they live. In the opinion of
scientists, there is only one hope: to convince the
local farmers of 'sustainable land management'. Tony
Rinaudo believes that with FMNR he has found the
appropriate method for such management - and just in
time to stop, or even to be able to reverse the
destruction of livelihoods.
Incorporating Macro-Financial Linkages into Forecasts
Using Financial Conditions Indices: The Case of France
Ms.Piyabha Kongsamut 2017-12-02 How can information on
financial conditions be used to better understand
macroeconomic developments and improve macroeconomic
projections? We investigate this question for France by
constructing country-specific financial conditions
indices (FCIs) that are tailored to movements in GDP,
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investment, private consumption and exports
respectively. We rely on a VAR approach to estimate the
weights of the financial components of each FCI,
including equity market returns (which turn out having a
relatively strong weight across all FCIs), private
sector risk premiums, long-term interest rates, and
banks’ credit standards. We find that the tailored FCIs
are useful as leading indicators of GDP, investment, and
exports, and as a contemporaneous indicator of private
consumption. Credit volumes turn out to be lagging
indicators of growth. The indices inform us on macrofinancial linkages in France and are used to improve the
accuracy of quarterly forecasting models and highfrequency “nowcast” models. We show that FCI-augmented
models could have significantly improved forecasts
during and after the global financial crisis.
Andy Warhol, Ai Weiwei John J. Curley 2015 This stunning
publication is the first to examine in tandem the work
and influence of two towering figures in contemporary
art Andy Warhol (1928-1987) and Ai Weiwei (b. 1957) are
two of the most internationally renowned artists of the
past 100 years, famous not only for their artwork but
also for influencing the culture of their time. This
exciting book is the first to consider the work of these
artists alongside one another, in dialogue and in
correspondence, to explore the artists' meticulous
observations of modern and contemporary art, life, and
politics. Andy Warhol's investigation of consumer
society, fame, and celebrity offers thought-provoking
points of connection with Ai Weiwei's interrogation of
the relationship between tradition and modernity, the
role of the individual to the state, questions of human
rights, and the value of freedom of expression.
e-senegalese-presidential-elections-2019-interview-with-bassirou-ngom-of-niakhar-23-feb-2019

Parallels also exist between the ways in which each
artist transformed the understanding of artistic value
and studio production, and redefined the role of the
artist--as impresario, cultural producer, activist, and
brand. Alongside beautifully reproduced images by both
artists--including works by Ai Weiwei published here for
the first time--are illuminating essays by an
international team of art experts, curators, and
scholars that survey the scope of the artists' careers
and interpret the significant impact of Andy Warhol and
Ai Weiwei on modern art and contemporary life. This
deluxe, collectible catalogue is available in three
different, limited-edition colors.
Ethnicity and the Colonial State Alexander Keese
2015-12-04 Ethnicity and the Colonial Statecompares the
choices of community leaders in three different West
African groups (Wolof, Temne, and Ewe), with regard to
"selling" their identifications to the colonial rulers.
The book thereby addresses ethnicity as a factor in
global history.
Waiting for Democracy Jesse Craig Ribot 2004 References
pp. 115-132.
Realm of the Saint Vincent J. Cornell 2010-06-28 In
premodern Moroccan Sufism, sainthood involved not only a
closeness to the Divine presence (walaya) but also the
exercise of worldly authority (wilaya). The Moroccan
Jazuliyya Sufi order used the doctrine that the saint
was a "substitute of the prophets" and personification
of a universal "Muhammadan Reality" to justify nearly
one hundred years of Sufi involvement in Moroccan
political life, which led to the creation of the
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sharifian state. This book presents a systematic history
of Moroccan Sufism through the fifteenth and sixteenth
centuries C.E. and a comprehensive study of Moroccan
Sufi doctrine, focusing on the concept of sainthood.
Vincent J. Cornell engages in a sociohistorical analysis
of Sufi institutions, a critical examination of
hagiography as a source for history, a study of the Sufi
model of sainthood in relation to social and political
life, and a sociological analysis of more than three
hundred biographies of saints. He concludes by
identifying eight indigenous ideal types of saint that
are linked to specific forms of authority. Taken
together, they define sainthood as a socioreligious
institution in Morocco.
The Idea of the Muslim World Cemil Aydin 2017-04-24 As
Cemil Aydin explains in this provocative history, it is
a misconception to think that the world’s 1.5 billion
Muslims constitute a single religio-political entity.
How did this mistaken belief arise, why is it so
widespread, and how can its grip be loosened so that a
more fruitful discussion about politics in Muslim
societies can begin?

replication of indigenous soil and water conservation
practices across the Central Plateau of Burkina Faso.
Rehabilitation of at least 200,000 hectares of degraded
land enabled farmers to grow cereals on land that had
been barren and intensify production through developing
agroforestry systems. Additionally, rehabilitation
appears to have recharged local wells. The second
example is a farmer-managed process of natural
regeneration, using improved, local agroforestry
practices over an estimated 5 million hectares in
southern Niger. This large-scale effort reduced wind
erosion and increased the production and marketing of
crops, fodder, firewood, fruit, and other products. In
both cases, income opportunities were created, reducing
incentives for migration. Women benefited from the
improved supply of water, fuelwood, and other tree
products. Human, social, and political capital was
strengthened in a process of farmer-driven change. Fluid
coalitions of actors expanded the scale of the
transformation. These stories have important lessons for
those who seek to create effective agricultural
development partnerships and meet the challenges of
climate change and food security.

Agroenvironmental transformation in the Sahel: Another
kind of "Green Revolution" Chris Reij, Gray Tappan,
Melinda Smale 2009 A farmer-managed, agroenvironmental
transformation has occurred over the past three decades
in the West African Sahel, enabling both land
rehabilitation and agricultural intensification to
support a dense and growing population. This paper
traces the technical and institutional innovations,
their impacts, and lessons learned from two successful
examples. The first is the story of the improvement and

Cultures and Organizations: Software for the Mind Geert
Hofstede 2004-10-03 The landmark study of cultural
differences across 70 nations, Cultures and
Organizations helps readers look at how they think—and
how they fail to think—as members of groups. Based on
decades of painstaking field research, this new edition
features the latest scientific results published in
Geert Hofstede’s scholarly work Culture’s Consequences,
Second Edition. Original in thought and profoundly
important, Cultures and Organizations offers vital
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knowledge and insight on issues that will shape the
future of cultures and nations in a globalized world.
Civil Law Convention on Corruption Council of Europe
1999-01-01
Heritable Human Genome Editing The Royal Society
2021-01-16 Heritable human genome editing - making
changes to the genetic material of eggs, sperm, or any
cells that lead to their development, including the
cells of early embryos, and establishing a pregnancy raises not only scientific and medical considerations
but also a host of ethical, moral, and societal issues.
Human embryos whose genomes have been edited should not
be used to create a pregnancy until it is established
that precise genomic changes can be made reliably and
without introducing undesired changes - criteria that
have not yet been met, says Heritable Human Genome
Editing. From an international commission of the U.S.
National Academy of Medicine, U.S. National Academy of
Sciences, and the U.K.'s Royal Society, the report
considers potential benefits, harms, and uncertainties
associated with genome editing technologies and defines
a translational pathway from rigorous preclinical
research to initial clinical uses, should a country
decide to permit such uses. The report specifies
stringent preclinical and clinical requirements for
establishing safety and efficacy, and for undertaking
long-term monitoring of outcomes. Extensive national and
international dialogue is needed before any country
decides whether to permit clinical use of this
technology, according to the report, which identifies
essential elements of national and international
scientific governance and oversight.
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Write Your Business Plan The Staff of Entrepreneur Media
2015-01-19 More than 15 years ago, the staff at
Entrepreneur Media introduced bestseller Start Your Own
Business. Since its release, Start Your Own Business has
sold more than 300,000 copies and has been called “the
best startup book of all time.” At it again, the staff
at Entrepreneur delivers a new dose of fundamental
startup how-to, backed by 33+ years at the forefront of
small business. Write Your Business Plan takes aspiring
entrepreneurs past one of the hardest steps of startup
second to committing to their business goal — defining
how to achieve it. Each chapter is devoted to analyzing,
explaining, and presenting practical instruction on
developing a business plan relevant to today’s
marketplace and lending landscapes. Appropriate for both
existing companies and brand-new startups, this guide is
divided into three sections: Before Writing Your
Business Plan, Writing Your Business Plan, and Enhancing
Your Business Plan. Starting with basic FAQs, experts
then lead readers into evaluating their venture,
identifying what type of plan they need, and getting
their plan on paper and polished for their intended
audience. Coached by a diverse group of experts and
successful business owners, readers gain an in-depth
understanding of what’s essential to any plan, what’s
appropriate for their industry, and what they can do to
ensure success.
The African Film Industry UNESCO 2021-10-01
A Puerto Rican Decolonial Theology Teresa Delgado
2017-09-21 This book explores the themes of identity,
suffering, and hope in the stories of Puerto Rican
people to surface the anthropology, soteriology, and
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eschatology of a Puerto Rican decolonial theology. Using
an interdisciplinary methodology of dialogue between
literature and theology, this study reveals the
oppression, resistance, and theological vision of the
Puerto Rican community. It demonstrates how Puerto Rican
literature and Puerto Rican theology are prophetic
voices calling out for the liberation of a suffering
people, on the island and in the Puerto Rican Diaspora,
while employing personal Puerto Rican family/community
stories as an authoritative contextual reference point.
This work stands within the continuum of contextual
theology and diasporic studies of religion in the United
States, as well as research in the interdisciplinary
field of decolonial and post-colonial studies.
The Heritage of Arabo-Islamic Learning Maurice A.
Pomerantz 2015-10-12 In The Heritage of Arabo-Islamic
Learning leading scholars around the world, present
twenty-five studies explore diverse areas of AraboIslamic tradition in honor of a leading scholar and
teacher, Dr. Wadad A. Kadi (Prof. Emerita, University of
Chicago).
Practicing Decoloniality in Museums DR. ENG CSILLA.
WROBLEWSKA ARIESE (DR. ENG MAGDALENA.) 2021-11-12
Always with Us? Theoharis, Liz 2017 "Jesus's words 'the
poor you will always have with you' (Matthew 26:11) are
regularly used to suggest that ending poverty is
impossible. In this book Liz Theoharis critically
examines both the biblical text and the lived reality of
the poor to show how this passage is taken out of
context and distorted. Poverty is not inevitable,
Theoharis argues. It is a systemic sin, and all
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Christians have a responsibility to partner with the
poor to end poverty once and for all"--Jacket
The Divine Flood Rüdiger Seesemann 2011 This is a study
of a 20th-century Sufi revival in West Africa.
Seesemann's work evolves around the emergence and spread
of the 'Community of the Divine Flood,' established in
1929 by Ibrahim Niasse, a leader of the Tijaniyya Sufi
order from Senegal.
Cameroon 1884-present (2018) Victor Julius Ngoh 2019
Policy Networks Under Pressure Carsten Daugbjerg
2018-11-09 First published in 1998, this book examines
how established policy networks and the broader context
within which they are embedded influence the choice of
policy when change has been put on the agenda. It
criticises the existing network literature for being
predominantly descriptive, for having little to say on
the choice of policy and for omitting the analysis of
the broader political structures which have consequences
for meso-level policy making. In order to reinforce the
explanatory power of policy network analysis, the book
develops both a meso and a macro-level theoretical
model. They help to explain why policy change is more
radical in some settings than in others. The theoretical
arguments are tested by the use of detailed comparisons
of agri-environmental policy making in Denmark and
Sweden and of agricultural policy reforms in the
European Union and Sweden.
International Research Management Philip H. Birnbaum
1990-10-04 This collection describes the preconditions,
processes, and results of well-managed interdisciplinary
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research projects from the United States, Canada,
Israel, Japan, Brazil, the German Democratic Republic,
and Rumania. Based on a 1986 conference at the
University of Minnesota, the book is divided into three
sections: introductory papers establishing major themes;
geographically grouped papers addressing North America,
South America, Europe, and Asia; and papers reviewing
the present state of knowledge in interdisciplinary
work. Throughout, the work addresses the problems and
approaches to successfully managing research projects in
government, private firms, and universities.
A grammar of Gyeli Nadine Grimm This grammar offers a
grammatical description of the Ngò
lóvariety of Gyeli,
an endangered Bantu (A80) language spoken by 4,000-5,000
"Pygmy" hunter-gatherers in southern Cameroon. It
represents one of the most comprehensive descriptions of
a northwestern Bantu language. The grammatical
description, which is couched in a form-to-function
approach, covers all levels of language, ranging from
Gyeli phonology to its information structure and complex
clauses. It draws on nineteen months of fieldwork
carried out as part of the "Bagyeli/Bakola" DoBeS
(Documentation of Endangered Languages) project between
2010 and 2014. The resulting multimodal corpus from that
project, which includes texts of diverse genres such as
traditional stories, narratives, multi-party
conversations and dialogues, procedural texts, and
songs, provides the empirical basis for the grammatical
description. The documentary text collection,
supplemented by data from elicitation work,
questionnaires, and experiments, are accessible in the
Bagyeli/Bakola collection of The Language Archive. With
additional ethnographic, sociolinguistic, diachronic,
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and comparative remarks, the grammar may appeal to a
wider audience in general linguistics, typology, Bantu
studies, and anthropology. In 2019, the grammar received
the Pāṇini Award by the Association for Linguistic
Typology.
The Routledge Handbook on Cities of the Global South
Susan Parnell 2014-03-26 The renaissance in urban theory
draws directly from a fresh focus on the neglected
realities of cities beyond the west and embraces the
global south as the epicentre of urbanism. This Handbook
engages the complex ways in which cities of the global
south and the global north are rapidly shifting, the
imperative for multiple genealogies of knowledge
production, as well as a diversity of empirical entry
points to understand contemporary urban dynamics. The
Handbook works towards a geographical realignment in
urban studies, bringing into conversation a wide array
of cities across the global south – the ‘ordinary’,
‘mega’, ‘global’ and ‘peripheral’. With
interdisciplinary contributions from a range of leading
international experts, it profiles an emergent and
geographically diverse body of work. The contributions
draw on conflicting and divergent debates to open up
discussion on the meaning of the city in, or of, the
global south; arguments that are fluid and increasingly
contested geographically and conceptually. It reflects
on critical urbanism, the macro- and micro-scale forces
that shape cities, including ideological, demographic
and technological shifts, and constantly changing global
and regional economic dynamics. Working with southern
reference points, the chapters present themes in urban
politics, identity and environment in ways that
(re)frame our thinking about cities. The Handbook
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engages the twenty-first-century city through a
‘southern urban’ lens to stimulate scholarly,
professional and activist engagements with the city.
Closing the Coverage Gap Robert Holzmann 2009-01-01 This
title looks at water availability and water demand in
various sectors, estimating the water gap today and
through the year 2050. It presents a methodology to
prioritise options to bridge the water gap, using the
marginal cost of water approach.
Black African Cinema Nwachukwu Frank Ukadike 1994-05-01
From the proselytizing lantern slides of early Christian
missionaries to contemporary films that look at Africa
through an African lens, N. Frank Ukadike explores the
development of black African cinema. He examines the
impact of culture and history, and of technology and coproduction, on filmmaking throughout Africa. Every
aspect of African contact with and contribution to
cinematic practices receives attention: British colonial
cinema; the thematic and stylistic diversity of the
pioneering "francophone" films; the effects of
television on the motion picture industry; and patterns
of television documentary filmmaking in "anglophone"
regions. Ukadike gives special attention to the growth
of independent production in Ghana and Nigeria, the
unique Yoruba theater-film tradition, and the militant
liberationist tendencies of "lusophone" filmmakers. He
offers a lucid discussion of oral tradition as a
creative matrix and the relationship between cinema and
other forms of popular culture. And, by contrasting
"new" African films with those based on the traditional
paradigm, he explores the trends emerging from the
eighties and nineties. Clearly written and accessible to
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specialist and general reader alike, Black African
Cinema's analysis of key films and issues—the most
comprehensive in English—is unique. The book's panAfricanist vision heralds important new strategies for
appraising a cinema that increasingly attracts the
attention of film students and Africanists.
Research Methods for the DBA Nathalie Mitev 2019-09-20
The thesis completed as part of the Doctorate in
Business Administration, called the DBA, requires the
candidate to choose from a wide range of research
methods and tools so this project can become reality.
Determining, choosing, implementing and contextualizing
research methods and tools are all crucial steps for the
success of the research work undertaken as part of the
DBA thesis. The 30 chapters of this book have been
prepared to the attention of DBA candidates, to orient
and guide them in choosing research methods and tools.
The first part raises the question of the choice of
research methods; the second one deals with data
collection methods; the third part focuses on data
analysis methods; and the fourth surveys the
contextualization of methods. Written so as to ensure
contents are accessible and to foster learning, the
chapters provide the foundations and resources to guide
methodological choices. This book is the English
augmented edition of the French edition published as
part of the Business Science Institute collection. The
aim is to produce reference books to guide the academic
work of doctoral candidates in the scientific training
curriculum of the DBA. The first collective book
published in 2015, The Creation of Knowledge by Managers
(available in French), aimed to establish the main
guidelines for this new role assumed by managers in
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management practice: that of new knowledge producers.
Also part of the collection, the book How to
Successfully Complete Your DBA?, aims to guide the
research elaboration and execution of the DBA thesis.
Revive Us Again The Reverend Dr. William J. Barber II
2018-12-04 A collection of sermons and speeches that lay
out a groundbreaking vision for intersectional
organizing, paired with inspirational and practical
essays from activists in today’s Poor People’s Campaign
The Rev. Dr. William J. Barber II has been called “the
closest person we have to Martin Luther King Jr. in our
midst” (Cornel West) and “one of the most gifted
organizers and orators in the country today” (Ari
Berman). In this age of political division and civic
unrest, Rev. Barber’s message is more necessary than
ever. This volume features Rev. Barber’s most stirring
sermons and speeches, with response essays by prominent
public intellectuals, activists, and faith leaders.
Drawing from the history of social movements in the US,
especially the Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.’s Poor
People’s Campaign, Rev. Barber and the contributors to
this volume speak to the most pressing issues of our
time, including Black Lives Matter, the fight for a $15
minimum wage, the struggle to protect voting rights, the
march for women’s rights, and the movement to overcome
poverty and unite the dispossessed across all dividing
lines. Grounded in the fundamental biblical theme of
poor and oppressed people taking action together, the
book suggests ways to effectively build a fusion
movement to make America fair and just for everyone.
Food Security in Africa Barakat Mahmoud 2021-01-20 This
edited volume “Food Security in Africa” is a collection
e-senegalese-presidential-elections-2019-interview-with-bassirou-ngom-of-niakhar-23-feb-2019

of reviewed and relevant research chapters offering a
comprehensive overview of recent developments in the
field of food safety and availability, water issues,
farming and nutrition. The book comprises single
chapters authored by various researchers and edited by
an expert active in the public health and food security
research area. All chapters are complete in itself but
united under a common research study topic. This
publication aims at providing a thorough overview of the
latest research efforts by international authors on
Africa’s food security challenges, quality of water,
small-scale farming as well as economic and social
challenges that this continent is facing. Hopefully,
this volume will open new possible research paths for
further novel developments.
The Paradox of Third-wave Democratization in Africa
Abdoulaye Saine 2009 This book is concerned primarily
with political and economic events in Africa and The
Gambia, especially between the 1994 coup d'etat and
2008. Significantly, it proffers policy recommendations
to position this small but potentially rich country to
leverage economic globalization to benefit the poor.
Readily comprehensible to specialists and laypersons
alike, this book is written by a scholar who has gained
considerable respect, both in The Gambia and
internationally, for his dispassionate analysis of
events unfolding in his country of birth.
Spatializing Blackness Rashad Shabazz 2015-08-30 Over
277,000 African Americans migrated to Chicago between
1900 and 1940, an influx unsurpassed in any other
northern city. From the start, carceral powers literally
and figuratively created a prison-like environment to
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contain these African Americans within the so-called
Black Belt on the city's South Side. A geographic study
of race and gender, Spatializing Blackness casts light
upon the ubiquitous--and ordinary--ways carceral power
functions in places where African Americans live. Moving
from the kitchenette to the prison cell, and mining
forgotten facts from sources as diverse as maps and
memoirs, Rashad Shabazz explores the myriad
architectures of confinement, policing, surveillance,
urban planning, and incarceration. In particular, he
investigates how the ongoing carceral effort oriented
and imbued black male bodies and gender performance from
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the Progressive Era to the present. The result is an
essential interdisciplinary study that highlights the
racialization of space, the role of containment in
subordinating African Americans, the politics of
mobility under conditions of alleged freedom, and the
ways black men cope with--and resist--spacial
containment. A timely response to the massive upswing in
carceral forms within society, Spatializing Blackness
examines how these mechanisms came to exist, why society
aimed them against African Americans, and the
consequences for black communities and black masculinity
both historically and today.
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